
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith Hayes < >  
Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 4:19 PM 
To: ORVTaskForce <orvtaskforce@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Carden Plain 
 
I recently was driving through the Carden Plain and a 4wheeler was stopped in the middle of the traffic 
lane observing whatever in the gully along the side of the road.  
They finally noticed that I slowed down to a stop and waved me by.  Meanwhile they were still in the 
traffic lane.  They should have pulled over to the side of the road.   
Unfortunately I did not have my web cam to take a photo to support my point. 
 
As other comments have suggested.  "Give someone an inch and they will take a yard." 
I do not support four wheelers or electric wheel chairs on the main driving lane of our paved roads for 
safety reasons.  Trails do not support cars, Paved municipal/provincial roads should not support four 
wheelers. 
 
Thank you.  Judith Hayes 
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